Strategic Planning Workshop

IQAC, MBITS and Planning & Development Cell organized a workshop on Strategic
nning to all IQAC members on 22" August 2022 in the Dr. APJ Abdul Kalam

1. In this workshop, a brainstorming discussion was conducted to formulate
he strategies for elevating our institution to the frontline. Mr. Bose Joseph T, Asst. Prof.
S & H Department was the facilitator of the workshop. The proposals to be implemented

consists of short term and long-term goals as well as items to be implemented on high
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priority. It was suggested to implement all items within a span of 3 to 5 years.

" A total of 16 participants including IQAC and Planning & Development Cell members

and students, attended the program.
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